
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release                                    March 17, 2021 

Contact: Rep. Barbara Dittrich        608-266-8551 

 

 

Rep. Dittrich Statement on Roundy’s Incident 
 
 

Madison – Representative Barbara Dittrich (R – Oconomowoc) issued the following statement 

regarding the workplace violence at the Roundy’s Distribution Facility in Oconomowoc: 

 

“March 17, 2021 marks one of the saddest St. Patrick’s Days that the 38th Assembly District has 

ever experienced. Early this morning, we awoke to tragic news of what took place at the 

Roundy’s Distribution Facility. All of Oconomowoc and the surrounding area grieve with those 

who lost loved ones. We offer our support and sympathy to all of the workers at the warehouse. 

We offer our heartfelt thanks to the Oconomowoc and Summit Police Departments as well as all 

of the supporting law enforcement responding to the situation. And we also extend our sincere 

gratitude to the first responders of Western Lakes Fire Department.  

 

“As the investigation unfolds in the coming weeks, I would ask residents of the 38th Assembly 

District to hold all of those directly affected in your prayers and offer assistance wherever 

needed. We are a resilient and neighborly community, and although this incident is 

heartbreaking, I trust that our citizens will unify to bring healing and compassion to all 

involved.” 

 

### 


